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[image: image2.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  


3rd Grade


We’ve just begun our engineering unit.  Students learned what an engineer is and that technology is anything human-made that solves a problem (it does not need to be electronic!)  When we return in January, we will begin discussing oil spills and the task of an environmental engineer.  Throughout this unit, students will design a method of cleaning up a model oil spill.��4th Grade


Students are continuing to progress through the Lego Mindstorms tutorials, learning how to program their robots.  When we return from the break, students will be given design challenges to have their robots complete, using the knowledge they’ve gained thus far.�


5th Grade


We’ve begun our Passion & Inquiry projects by discussing what it means to have a passion.  Students completed Heart Maps, including things that matter to them, and what breaks their hearts or upsets them about those topics.  Most groups have narrowed down their choices and selected the topic they plan to focus on for the unit.  Students will be engineers & problem solvers in this unit, creating/inventing something to solve the problem that matters to them.  When we return in January, we will be reviewing the Engineering Design Process, which students will go through during this project.
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 G&T Assessment


�For students who participated in �our math unit, you should have received their G&T Assessment Rubric via Parent Portal this week.  If you have not received this, please let me know ASAP.
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What’s Coming Next?


We will continue our Engineering units through January & February


��*Welcome to our �new students!*
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Mrs. Kohlhepp’s G&T Newsletter





















































3rd-5th graders in G&T are currently learning…


Engineering:


3rd Grade – 


Cleaning Up Oil Spills�


4th Grade – �Lego Mindstorms Design Engineering





5th Grade - �Passion & Inquiry Project











*Contact Info*�


�





Welcome to our "new" students!  Please complete and return the Parent/Guardian Contact Info Sheet as soon as possible so I can add you to our parent email distribution list.  This is how I will be sending out the monthly G&T newsletters, as well as any other pertinent information.  You may also want to bookmark our G&T website:


�HYPERLINK "../Downloads/www.mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com"��www.mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com�


�Mrs. Kohlhepp's Email:  �kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us














G&T Website:  http://mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com











